
 

 

 

11
th

 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

I write to inform you of a temporary change of teacher in Red class. 

 

Due to staff illness, Red class will be taught by Mrs Richards and Mrs Biddle. 

 

Both Mrs Richards and Mrs Biddle are experienced teacher and have worked at Lanesfield for a 

number of years. The class will continue to be supported by Mrs Day. We feel this is the best 

possible support for the children. 

   

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Z Rollinson 

Head Teacher 


